FAIRFIELD POLICE DEPARTMENT
School Safety Unit
501 Kings Hwy, East
Fairfield, CT 06825

[bookmark: _GoBack]

This is a follow up to the information released regarding Joseph Russo and Sherman Elementary School:

Russo had his second court appearance today, 12/10/13.  His case has been continued, and a further hearing is scheduled for 12/19/13.  His bond is still $100,000.00.  Should he make bond prior to his next hearing, there will be conditions imposed upon him prior to his release.  One known condition is that he will be under house arrest, mandated to live with his parents.  He will be monitored by an ankle bracelet tracking system.    Should he violate this condition, police will be notified and will respond immediately.

We will continue to monitor developments of this case and will update you accordingly.

Sergeant Edward Weihe
Fairfield Police School Safety Unit
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